
 

 

 

Last Week of Term 2, Exploring Little Animals 

Our final week of Term 2 found our Kurwongbah Playgroup 

exploring small animals.  Our activities included sorting animals 

into two groups - big and small, creating bee spoons and bug rings.  

Our music teacher Mrs C, visited us for the last week and it was 

an energetic session with heaps of songs, rhymes and dances.  

Mrs C brought with her a gigantic drum which was very 

entertaining, especially when the children all had a turn at created 

loud and soft noises.   

Welcome back to Term 3.  This week, our students were engaged in cooking and dressing up 

as chefs. There was an opportunity to create their own masterpieces with lots of bowls, mixing 

cups, pretend eggs, flour, sugar and milk, wooden spoons and baking trays.  The students 

created their own chef’s hats and decorated a cookie whilst being a “chef.”  We have started 

our own Naidoc poster, which will be an ongoing project over the next few weeks as we 

continue to learn about this year’s theme of “Get Up, Stand Up, Show Up!”  Our coffee 

machine is also, up and available for enjoying during your Friday fun morning of Playgroup. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


